
The following are December Report 
• Continue with faith formation classes. We have classes for all ages 
• We registered nine youths to participate in the Youth Gathering. Also, we attended 

Winterfest 
• We had a family night with 80 people in December 
• Also, we had a Christmas Party for Youth 

 
Request 

• We want to do two fundraisers to help our Youth with Youth Gathering. One will be in 
April and another in May-June. 


